
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(CONISTON ROAD AND KESWICK ROAD, WORKSOP) 

(PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (1291) 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver Highway Services. Nottinghamshire County Council have received 
complaints that drivers are parking inconsiderately on Coniston Road and Keswick 
Road, Worksop, which is causing issues with accessibility and can delay bus 
services as passengers have to walk out into the road to board. To alleviate these 
problems three new enforceable Bus Stop Clearways to be in operation 24 hours 
have been introduced. 
 
‘No Waiting at Any Time’ restriction (Double Yellow Lines) along two sections of 
this road have also been introduced, as shown on drawing number H/JW/4311/01. 


